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P: 1300 22 55 77           E: enquiries@rrc.qld.gov.au   
W: www.rockhamptonregion.qld.gov.au/CouncilServices/Major-Projects 

Rockhampton Regional Council is starting community engagement with nearby residents 
for a potential motorsport precinct  to be built at Bouldercombe. Technical investigations 

and master plan are now underway to determine the suitability of the site  

 
 

Image: Map of identified site 53199 Burnett Highway, Bouldercombe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Location 

Council has identified a site located at 53199 Burnett 
Highway, Bouldercombe to investigate a potential 
motorsports precinct. The site is under contract, subject 
to due diligence and the suitability of the site for motor 
sporting activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In 2019, Council evaluated suitable sites to 
accommodate a variety of motorsports. The identified 
site at Bouldercombe was selected due to the large area 
of useable land that it is not constrained by flooding, 
steep and unstable land, bushfire etc., good accessibility 
(Burnett Highway) and within proximity to Gracemere 
and Rockhampton while still being separated from major 
residential areas.   

The Precinct 

The establishment of a multi-purpose motorsports 
precinct will enable the development of high-level 
facilities that will improve the motorsports experience for 
both the participants and spectators. The motorsports 
precinct will be a multi-purposed area that can overtime, 
attract and facilitate all levels of competition and events. 

Where to from here? 

There are a number of steps that need to be taken, to 
ensure the site is suitable and can accommodate the 
undertaking of motorsports.  Council have recently 
engaged industry specialists to undertake a site suitability 
assessment and master planning over the site.  

Community engagement will be required throughout the 
process to ensure all stakeholders (residents, local 
motorsport organisations and the wider community) are 
consulted, kept well informed and are given opportunity 
to provide feedback to Council on the proposed 
precinct. 

More information  

Please contact Council on the number below or visit 
Council’s website for more information. 
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